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Turkey Trot - November 22nd


Here is how you can help us this year:

1. Fundraising - Each child is required to raise $75.  Please help 

make this happen BEFORE the Turkey Trot so your student can enjoy the Prize 
Assemblies!  Now is the time!  Email with your Accelraise Link will be sent out 
Mon, Nov 4th.


2. Encouragement Posters (Accepting orders until Thursday, Nov 14 - Buy an 
Encouragement Poster for $5 (from Mom, Dad, Grandma, Grandpa, Sister, etc).  These 
will be posted around the Track and sent home after the Turkey Trot.  


3. Rubio’s FUNRaiser #2, Wednesday, November 20th- Please 
take the family out to dinner or carry out during the Wednesday of Turkey Trot 
week!  30% of proceeds will go back to our school!  ALL DAY - 10460 Friars 
Rd. 


4. Buy Raffle Tickets - Pie Contest & Turkey Dinner - We have 
TWO exciting raffles attached to the Turkey Trot - Pie Your Favorite Teacher Raffle 
& Turkey Dinner Raffle.  Purchase tickets for a chance to win!                               





5. Donate - We need donations of lots of GIFT CARDS for Prizes (Target).  You 
can double dip and purchase through the SCRIP program!


Thanks, 

Turkey Trot Committee,    Nazarethturkeytrot@gmail.com


